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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Stephen Meninger [SMeninger@deltaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2009 1:22 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: James Barnard; Caitlin Morgan; Alan Buehler
Subject: Notification of work - Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000058 and Geotracker Global ID 

T0600101465
Attachments: 6129 Revised Acceptance Letter 2009-09-17_RO58.pdf; 1254264687763.pdf

Barbara,  
  
As required, we are notifying you of the work occurring at the Unocal 76 Station #6129, 3420 35th Ave, Oakland, CA. The 
work is proceeding as scheduled, with a start date of Monday October 19th at approximately 8:00 am. The schedule is as 
follows:  
  
Mon 10/19-Tues 10/20 - Air knife and utility clearance of boreholes. 
  
Wed 10/21-Fri 10/23 - Advancement of CPT borings. Collection of soil and groundwater samples.  
  
Please contact James Barnard or Stephen Meninger with any questions you may have. Thank you.  
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